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CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will begin construction on US 41 from 
Beneva Road to Caribbean Drive, adding sidewalks, widening paved shoulders, and add-
ing turn lanes to accommodate six-foot wide bicycle lanes along the 1.37 mile stretch of 
road. Modifications to existing traffic signals and crosswalks will accommodate the bicycle 
lanes and new sidewalks. To reduce the number of conflict points and enhance roadway 
safety in the high-traffic area, median openings along the corridor will be modified  
eliminating select turns across traffic.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

 

 

 
 
 

 Work will begin in January 2022 with an  
 expected completion of late 2022. 
 
 Estimated construction costs: $6,386,200 

CONTACT US 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

 

STAY INFORMED, visit: 

http://www.swflroads.com/
current-projects.html 

www.SWFLroads.com | twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
US 41 FROM BENEVA ROAD TO CARIBBEAN DRIVE 

Barbara Catlin, Community Outreach Manager 
Cell/Text (941) 302-5048 
barbara.catlin@dot.state.fl.us 

Andy Orrell, Director of Communications  
(863) 519-2828 
Andy.Orrell@dot.state.fl.us  

 

 Enhance area drainage  
 Construct sidewalks  
 Add and improve bicycle lanes 
 Resurface the roadway 
Median modifications to enhance       
safety 

 
Estimated completion: late 2022   

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

http://www.SWFLroads.com

